THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Hockensmith, Director of Administrative Services
CC:

Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

DATE:
   August 21, 2007
RE:
   Communication solution
ISSUE:

With the opening of the new Central Office and Horizon’s Academy and with the implementation of fiber throughout the district we are now in a position to take advantage of VoIP (Voice over internet protocol). This solution in the short term will be more expensive than a stand alone voicemail system, but over the long term will save us money and give us much more functionality.  The cost of the system is approximately $110,000 and will paid from technology funds.
RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend we authorize the purchase of the VoIP system from Windstream Communications. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Windstream Communications as the provider of VoIP equipment. 
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